
Dear Students and Parents, 

As we begin a new school year, we want to take a moment to outline our clothing expectations to 

ensure a positive and respectful learning environment for all students. 

Clothing Guidelines: 

• All students are expected to wear clothing that is appropriate and modest. 

• Clothing must cover the stomach, back, and sides at all times. 

• No offensive graphics, language, or symbols that may distract from learning. 

• Footwear should be safe for school activities; flip-flops are discouraged. 

Consequences: 

Students who do not adhere to the clothing expectations may be asked to change into appropriate 

attire or receive a formal warning. 

We appreciate your cooperation in helping maintain a respectful school environment. If you have 

any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 


